
 
 
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series will host a talk by Dr. Garman Harbottle. 
   
Dr. Harbottle holds his PhD from Columbia University, is an emeritus Senior Chemist at 
Brookhaven National Laboratory and adjunct professor in our own Department of Geosciences.  
Dr. Harbottle, an expert in identifying and dating works of art and archeology, has received 
national and international acclaim for his work and was most recently named the 2002 recipient 
of the Archaeological Institute of America's Pomerance Award for Scientific Contributions to 
Archaeology. The award is one of the two highest honors the Institute confers.  
 
Dr. Harbottle, will give a lecture entitled: "The Vinland Map: Maybe it's Not a Fake After All," 
Tuesday, October 17, 2006 at 4:00 p.m. in the  Wang Center, Room 201. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath 
Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 


